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TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE FACULTY 

I want you to know how deeply we appreciate t he marvelous coopera­
tion of the faculty in connection with the fall Convocation, on Septem­
ber 25. We were recognizi ng a very great man on that occasion. Your 
cooperation and support made t he occasion quite significant. 

TEACEERS' CIASS BOOKS 

Very cordially yours, 

M. E. Sadler 
President 

The demand for Teachers' Class Books has been heavier than we had 
expected this fall. A large order has been plac ed for a new "Visionaid 
Class Record Book" which seemed to be favored when a survey was made 
last spring. When these are a vailable the Faculty Bulletin will carry 
the word. This new book will carry 43 names on a page. It opens flat. 

CA JDIDATES FOR JA NUARY 

While there will be no mid-year graduation, quite a number of our 
Senior and Gra ,uate student s will complete degre requirements January 
26, 1952. Will Deans and Department Heads responsible for keeping the 
petition sheets up to date kindly turn in a list of January candidates 
and a petition sheet on each not later than October 15, The June list 
will not be called for until February 15.

AKING UP "I" GRADES 

Before receiving work to clear ''I" grades the teacher should re­
quire the s t ude nt to present an "I Removal Permit" properly signed by 
t e Registrar or Dean. 

The final date for remova l of "I" gra de s left over from the Summer 
will be October 9. 

COMMUNITY CHEST CONTRIBUTIONSS

S. W. Hutton 
Registrar 

Professor B. A. Crouch, Chairman of the Solicitation Committee, 
has appointed the undersigned to collect TCU' s co ,1tr ibutions to the 
Community Chest this year. You will be contacted soon by MissBramb­
lett, Dr. Emert, Mrs. Smoot, Mr. Jack Martin,and me. Please give us 
an early response so that we may meet the deadli ne of the Community 
Chest Drive. Thank you. 

Ellsworth Chunn 
Director of Fublic Relations 
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FULBRIGHT AWARDS

The deadline for application for 1952-53 Fulbright awards for Uni­
versity Lecturing and Post Doctoral Research abroad is October 15,1951. 
Members of the faculty desiring additional information may obtain it 
from Dr. Comer Clay. 

Comer Clay 
Department of Government 

CORDIAL REMINDER 

Faculty Open House - Sunday, October 7th from four to five at 
Waits Hall. Do come! 

Mary Beth Scott 
Director of Faculty Social Activities 

APPROVED ABSENCES 

In order to participate i a football game with the University of 
Nebraska, the following men were absent from all classes on September 
28 and September 29: 

Glen Jones 
Sammy Morrow
M .al vin Fowler 
Carlton McCormack 
John Medanich 
John Harville 
Bobby r--.cFarland 
Dan Hallmark 
Ronald Fraley 
Bobby Jack Floyd 
Keith Flowers 
Jack Ray 
Gilbert Bartosh 
Roy Pitcock 
Norman Hughes 
Teddy Vaught 
Wayne r-..artin 
Bob Blair 
.arshall Harris 

Bill Fagan 

Bob LcEachern 
Bill MMa ttern 
Alton Taylor 
Herbert Zimmerman 
Don Martin
Hal Lambert 
Bill Buck 
Mickey Teems 
Jack Ramsay 
R. C. Harris 
Morgan Williams 
Tom Evans 
Douglas Conaway 
Hubert Parrett 
Charles Rogers 
Wilson George 
Ray McKown
Bill Doty 
Tommy Moorman
Al Vaiani 

In order to scout a football game, C. C. "Red" Marable was absent 
all day September 29. 

Amos .Melton 
Business I1anager of Athletics 


